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Looking for a fun, unique, and inexpensive way to get your business, group, or 

organization in front of thousands of people while supporting the community? 
 

Carve pumpkins for the 2022 Jack-O-Lantern Jaunt! 
 

With our thoughts turning to cooler weather, we are busy preparing for the Jack-O-Lantern Jaunt and 

Halloween Haunt! In 2022, the Jaunt/Haunt returns to Field Park in Mukwonago on Friday, October 14th and 

Saturday, October 15th, from 6:00 pm to 9:30 pm each day. The attached flyer has all of the event details. 

Now in its 19th year, the Jaunt/Haunt has grown to be the community’s premier family event of the season. 

Low admission prices coupled with attractions and decorations suitable for kids of all ages make it a popular 

destination. And each year, we work to make the event bigger and better with the goal of raising funds for 

worthy local causes. 

But, we need your help to make sure this year’s Jaunt/Haunt is a success! The entire event is put on by 

volunteers, including the people who carve the pumpkins to be displayed in the park. You can be a part of it 

all by bringing carved pumpkins to Field Park on Friday, October 14th from noon to 5:00 pm. Not keen on 

carving a pumpkin? Pumpkins decorated otherwise are welcome as well. We will provide tea lights for all 

carved pumpkins. We do ask all businesses, groups, and organizations to SET UP their own displays and 

INCLUDE A SIGN to label their displays. This year, we are also asking those with displays to consider handing 

out candy or other treats as we will be encouraging kids who attend to trick-or-treat through the park. 

There is no fee to display your pumpkins. The only cost you incur by participating is on the supplies you use to 

create your display. If you would like items from your display back after the event, they must be picked up 

from Field Park on Saturday, October 15th at 9:30 pm. We’ll be happy to dispose of any pumpkins left behind. 

NEW THIS YEAR: If you intend to participate, please let us know ahead of time so we can plan 

accordingly. Scan the QR code or use this URL to access the online form: https://bit.ly/mukjj2022 

(Advance online registration is not mandatory – we will still accept walk-in displays.) 

As in years past, three traveling trophies will be awarded – one for the best business display, one for the best 

civic organization display, and one for the best youth group display! We will also recognize the winners on the 

Rotary Facebook page. 

Proceeds from this year’s Jaunt/Haunt will stay in our community to fund causes supported by the Rotary Club 

of Mukwonago as well as Summer Camp for Burn Injured Youth, hosted each summer at Camp Timber-lee in 

East Troy. Cost-effective corporate sponsorships are also available with sponsors receiving recognition at the 

event, on the event website, and on social media. 

For more info or to get involved, visit our website at www.jackolanternjaunt.com or contact a committee 

member: Linda Forster (262-363-3391), Joline Palatino (262-363-4350), or Dr. Einar Svang (262-363-4141) 

We hope to see you (and your pumpkins) there! 

     -- Dr. Einar Svang, Rotary Club of Mukwonago and Jack-O-Lantern Jaunt / Halloween Haunt Committee 

https://bit.ly/mukjj2022

